
From: Codes Officer Constas <codes@nymills.com>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 2:51 PM
To:
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: BS-W01469-3192158477 // 36 Chestnut St //

CODE/PERMIT/SPECIAL ASSESSMENT

[You don't oŌen get email from codes@nymills.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaƟon. Do not click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
There are currently no open violaƟons or permits on the referenced property.
Respecƞully
John
----- Original Message -----

To: Clerk@nymills.com, codes@nymills.com
Sent: Fri, 08 Dec 2023 10:57:26 -0500 (EST)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: BS-W01469-3192158477 //  36 Chestnut St // CODE/PERMIT/SPECIAL ASSESSMENT

 
Hello, 
 
Could you please give me a status on this request. 
 
The request was sent on 1/15/2023 and have not received any response from your department. 
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